Planning & Review Committee Meeting

CLRC

February 23, 2006

1:30 p.m.

Present: Charles Tremper (Syracuse University), chair; Judi Dzikowski (OCM BOCES); Colleen Stella (Morrisville State College); Stephen Frisbee (MVCC), guest; Nancy Howe (CLRC); Penelope Klein (CLRC), liaison.

Absent: Marilyn Laubacher (OCPL-Baldwinsville Public Library).

· Nancy Howe introduced Penelope Klein to the Committee. As Executive Director of CLRC, Penelope will be the new liaison to the Committee. The history and purpose of the Planning & Review Committee was done for Penelope’s benefit.

· The Committee reviewed the progress on the Plan of Service 2006-2011 thus far. The thought process when the Committee began to look at the Plan in early 2005 was that many of the items on the current plan would roll-over into the next 5 Year Plan. This Committee has already gone through the current Plan and made notes and a few changes. These were given to Penelope.
· Moving forward, Penelope suggested that in the new Plan of Service a column for when action items are completed should be added. The Committee agreed. Penelope will email all CLRC Member library directors and ask for their input into our new 5 year Plan of Service. She will ask for at least two things that each director would like to see the Council do for their institution. These ideas will be incorporated into the new Plan. 

· The Committee looked at new reporting forms from the NYS Library DLD. These are the forms that the new Plan will be input into. Looking at these forms, the Committee saw that we will need to formulate goals, results and evaluation methods.

· Penelope and Nancy will re-work the Plan of Service, add evaluation methods and send a draft to the Committee by March 17th. 
· Examples of things that CLRC should address in its new 5 Year Plan of Service:

Regional delivery of materials

CLRC staff: is the staff being adequately utilized

· A tentative meeting is set for March 22, 2006 at 9:30 a.m. at CLRC.

Respectfully Submitted,

Nancy Howe

